
Employee of the Month: Laura Cowart 

Laura is a nurse in the Emergency Department and has been a part of the  GRHS family 

for almost 5 years. Laura was nominated twice.  

ñShe is always super concerned with the patients well being and takes great pride in 

her work. Multiple patients have told me that they received excellent care from her. She 

is always there to help someone, even if itôs not her department.ò  

ñLaura constantly demonstrates confidence in her medical skills and easily assists 

those around her. The ER is consistently and adequately stocked and organized in the 

most efficient manner. Laura is by far one of the hardest workers in the health system 

and her critical thinking outside the box is greatly appreciated.ò 

 

George Regional Hospital Welcomes Triplets! 

On Tuesday, April 24, 2018, George Regional Hospital marked a new milestone with the delivery of triplets. Bobbyjoe 

and Amber Cadle delivered two baby girls and a baby boy. Loetta Olivia Lynn Cadle made her appearance at 5:36 p.m. 

weighing 4lbs. 1 oz and measuring 17 Ĳ inches; Hunter Wyatt Cadle was born at 5:37 p.m. weighing 3 lbs. 12 oz and 

measuring 17 İ inches; and Breahna Faye Cadle was born at 5:38 p.m. weighing 3 lbs. 5 oz and measuring 15 inches. 

Congratulations to Dr. Pinkerton, the Labor & Delivery Team, and all of the GRH departments and staff members who 

came together! To date, there have been 1,493 deliveries at the hospital.   
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Thank You to Our Doctors! Our physicians were treated to a special luncheon in honor of National Doctorsô Day.  

Welcome Dr. Reese Lindsey 

Dr. Reese Lindsey joins our staff as the Emergency Department Medical Director. Originally 

from Cleveland, MS, he feels right at home in South Mississippi. ñMy hometown of Cleveland 

is a small, rural area, so I love it here,ò Lindsey explains.  

Dr. Lindsey and his wife have three daughters (7, 10, and 17). Dr. Lindsey is Board Certified in 

Family Medicine and brings more than 19 years of medical expertise to our community.  

Relay for Life 2018  

Relay for Life was held in conjunction with the óSecond Saturdayò event on Main Street this year. The weather forced 

us to move the event to Sunday, but participation was still high. Thanks to everyone who volunteered for GRHS!  

GRHS Raises Almost $5,000 for 6th Annual Heart Walk  
This yearôs 6th Annual Hippity Hop for Your Heart 5K Fun Run raised 

almost $5,000 for the American Heart Association.  

Ashleigh Gaddy, Regional Director for the American Heart Association, 

accepts a check from Greg Havard, CEO.  

 
Hospital Week! 

Hospital Week is May 6-12 and 

plans are in the works for our 

Annual Hospital Week Luncheon 

which will be Thursday, May 10, 

at noon in the Shaw Garden.  
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